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Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce that the 2nd Parent Teacher Meeting (PTM)
for the session 2025-26 will be held on Tuesday, 19th August, 2025 from
08:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

This meeting provides you an excellent opportunity to discuss your ward’s
progress and stay updated on school activities.

Your participation is valuable and we look forward to meeting you. Kindly
bring your ward for the meeting in Monday uniform so that he/she can be
given attendance for the day.

The tentative time allotted for your meeting with the class mentor will be
communicated through a message on the class whatsapp group. Please
adhere to the time allotted to avoid any inconvenience.

We look forward to your kind co-operation as always.

Warm regards,

Nidhi Mishra
Principal
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